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THEATRE COMPANY  

Last week, Theatre Centre London 

came in to work with year 5 and 6. 

They performed an exciting and 

thought-provoking play, which includ-

ed fantastic audience participation. The 

pupils got a lot out of it and had 

a memorable afternoon.  

Dates for your diary: 
 Year 5 swimming—    

Every Friday. Also 

Wednesday 30th Novem-

ber 

 Year 5 British Museum 

trip—Tuesday 22nd   

November  

 3S class assembly—

Friday 25th November 

9.05 a.m.  

 6W class assembly—

Friday 2nd December   

 Year 4 Theatre company 

performance—Tuesday 

6th December  

 Year 3 IPC Exit point—

Tuesday 6th December 

PM—Parents/carers 

invited 

 Year 5 IPC Exit point  - 

Wednesday 7th Dec PM. 

Parents/carers invited 

 St Michael at Bowes 

Christmas Day—    

Friday  9th December 

 Christmas jumper Day—

Friday 16th December  

 Year 4 Nativity—

Wednesday 21st  Decem-

ber at 10.30 a.m. 

 End of term—

Wednesday 21st       

December  1.30 pm 
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GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 

TEAM  

The girls’ football team tri-

umphed over 24 other teams 

from Enfield to win the 

EPSSA Girls Cup! They 

topped the table during the group stage and went into the knock 

out round after only conceding one goal all afternoon. They saw 

off tough competition from Eversley in the semi finals  (2-0) and 

Forty Hill in the final (1-0) to win overall. Very well done to all 

the girls involved. 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
 6B won the punctuality trophy and 3S and 4C shared the attendance 

trophy this week, both with 100%.  Well done!   

YEAR 4 NATIVITY PRODUCTION 
Early reminder; Year 4 will be performing their nativity story at 

St Cuthbert’s Church in Wolves Lane on Wednesday 21st       

December at 10.30 a.m. All parents/carers, governors and 

friends are welcome to attend and join in our celebrations.  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

BOOTS 
Boots may be worn to and from school; children must change 

to school shoes or plimsolls once in school.  


